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Comments: I am in support of the mineral withdrawal, the Thompson Divide is vastly more valuable to

Coloradans as a natural roadless area.  The withdrawal will be better protected to our watersheds and the habitat

for numerous wildlife species. It will benefit Colorado's agriculture, air quality and recreation.  As a resident of the

Roaring Fork Valley for many years, before I moved to Denver, I know that the Thompson Divide area has

intrinsic and economic benefits to the towns in the area as well.

 

Thank you for your service on this important project, I look forward to a speedy finalization of this work.

Sincerely, Elizabeta Stacishin

 


